
When you click finish, your interview timetable will be emailed to 
you automatically - check your junk mail folder if you do not receive 
your email immediately.  
You can return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au at any time, and 
change your interviews - until bookings close.  
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21 June 2019 

MEET THE TEACHER INTERVIEWS- ONLINE BOOKING SYSTEM 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Parent teacher interviews will be held on Tuesday 2 July 2019 from 3:15 to 6:15. Additionally, teachers will hold at 
least 2 alternative interview sessions. 

Interviews will be for 10 minutes with the purpose to provide parents/guardians an opportunity to relate any 
important or significant information to the current class teacher about their son/daughter’s prior learning and social 
needs, or to ask any questions regarding their child that they may have.  

Building strong home-school partnerships is proven to have a positive impact on a child’s education, therefore we 
encourage all parents/guardians to meet with their child’s teacher/teachers. 

This year we will be using the school’s ONLINE BOOKING SYSTEM. This will allow you to select suitable times and 
make multiple bookings for your children. This systems also accommodates our working families who may not be 
able to attend school to make the booking.  

If you do not have access to the internet, please call the office and we will assist you in making an online booking.  

To book your interview please go to http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/book. The site will be open on Tuesday  
25 June 9.30am and will be closed on Monday 1 July at 2:30pm. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Enter THIS school event code. 
gcpwd 

Then follow the 3 simple steps. 

Parents can change their interview bookings, any time prior to the closing date, by re-visiting the 
www.schoolinterviews.com.au website, and using the event code. Remember to use the same name and email 
address you used when you made your original booking. Parents that are unable to attend their booking time 
should contact the school on 02 9603 2655. 
 
Jodie Paterson 
Principal 
  

Please be aware that you may need to 
scroll across to view all available times. 

gcpwd 
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